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SUBJECT: Transmittal of BWROG Licensing Topical Report (LTR) NEDO-33148, "Separation of
Loss of Offsite Power From Large Break LOCA [Loss-Of-Coolant Accident]”, Revision 2
(TAC No. MC3042)

ENCLOSURE: LTR NEDO-33148, Revision 2
Dear Sir:

Enclosed please find the BWROG LTR NEDO-33148, "Separation of Loss of Offsite Power From Large
Break LOCA [Loss-Of-Coolant Accident],” Revision 2 (TAC No. MC3042). On June 30 we sent the
BWROG responses to the NRC Requests for Additional Information (RAIs) on the earlier revision to this
LTR, an outline of this LTR revision, and responses to NRC staff comments on EPRI double sequencing
reports related to this LTR. This LTR revision reflects the outcome of our meetings with you on February 14,
2006, and June 14, 2006, where we agreed to provide a methodology document, rather than a bounding
analysis.

We look forward to a timely NRC review and draft Safety Evaluation for the LTR to support the submittal of
the lead plant licensing documents this fall.

Should you have additional questions please contact Fred Emerson (BWROG Project Manager) at 910-675-
5615 or Tony Browning (BWROG Option 3 Committee Chairman) at 319-851-7750.

Sincerely,

C.

R. C. Bunt
BWR Owners’ Group Chair

cc: Ms. Michelle Honcharik, NRC
Mr. Tom Shedlosky, NRC
Mr. Douglas Coleman, BWROG Vice Chair
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